	3WM

Mrs Wilson
(Mon, Tues & Wed)

Miss Murdock

(Thurs, Fri)


	3IR
Miss Irvin
(Mon, Tues & Wed)
Mrs Roberts
(Thurs, Fri)



	Classroom teaching assistants
Mrs Carton 3WM (am)
Miss Thomas 3IR (am)
Mrs Burdell 3IR (pm)


	Monday
	Outdoor games – please come to school in your PE kit. Earrings must be removed or covered.

	Tuesday
	Home learning is due in. 

	Wednesday
	

	Thursday
	Outdoor games – please come to school in your PE kit. Earrings must be removed or covered.

	Friday
	Blog and homework posted on webpage.
Reading books changed.
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We are delighted to welcome you and your children into Year 3 and the Juniors (Key Stage 2).  We are looking forward to an exciting year ahead.  Thank you for your ongoing support, it is very much appreciated.
Please ensure book bags are sent in daily, including your child’s current reading book, as sometimes the opportunity arises for a 1:1 read. To increase independence, Year 3 pupils are expected to store their own belongings in their lockers and ensure any letters are handed to their teacher. They are also responsible for handing their own homework in by Tuesday. Due to current guidance, we will not be able to accept work sent in after Tuesday. 
All Year 3 pupils need to read daily at home and at school. As a guide, a minimum of 20 minutes per night would be ideal as research proves the more reading a child does, the better their writing becomes. In-depth discussion of what they have read is more beneficial at this stage than simply listening to your child read. 
As you will know, lunchtime is now at 12.30 for Year 3 and fruit is no longer provided as a mid-morning snack so it is really important to send your child(ren) into school with a snack as well as a water bottle. Acceptable snacks include fruit, dried fruit, vegetables or cheese, NO NUTS or cereal bars, please, in line with our Healthy Schools guidelines. We are finding that lots of the children are hungry by mid-morning. 
Please do not hesitate to contact us via the school email about any concerns you may have, however small they may feel. We will endeavour to reply on the same day but given the current restrictions this may not always be possible - please indicate if you require an immediate response. 
Reward systems

High expectations are actively encouraged through our reward systems.

As previously, the children will each have a stamp album in which to collect stamps awarded to them. Certificates are received as each page is filled. 

Superstar certificates are also awarded during a “Zoom” Celebration Worship on a Friday. 
Expectations

All staff have high expectations of standards of behaviour, presentation of work, care of equipment and respect for each other. Please support us with these areas.  Homework books should reflect the same presentation expectations as the children’s school work.
Home Learning

Home learning will consist of a mixture of paper-based activities and remote learning tasks, enabling staff to mark your child’s work safely and adhering to current quarantine guide lines. 
Trips/Visitors
We will follow the evolving government advice regarding school trips. We currently do not have any trips booked for the Autumn term but will keep you updated with any changes. 
